
VETERAN’S MEMORIAL COMMITTEE 

 
Meeting of the Veterans Memorial Committee was held on January 23, 2023 at Wallingford Town Hall, Room 315. 
Chairman Ruth Palmer called the meeting to order at 7 pm. There were 8 members and 1 guest present. 
 
Minutes from November 21 meeting were approved as submitted. 
 
Discussion held regarding list of dates for this year’s meetings. 
 
Discussion held regarding planning for Memorial Day, 29 May. Bob Avino asked if Post 591 could have the flost 
that they had in Jubilee in this parade; discussion held. Picture was passed around of the float, and it was approved. 
 
Discussions also held regarding bands, general parade lineup; George Messier will be MC; discussion regarding 
speaker and Parade Marshal; discussion regarding church service. Roz Gallagher noted that the parade info should 
be sent out now, and we will work on a list of prospective new units to send to. 
 
Membership list was discussed, and members who had not attended in several years were removed. 
 
New Business – George asked if there was anyone who took donations of old furniture; discussion. He also talked 
about therapy horses for Veterans. 
 
Next meeting is February 27, 2023.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 1953 after a moment of silence for departed members. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Elise M. Gallup 
Secretary 


